llene PRoctor

To: Heather Gray

Subject: RE: A note to liene

Dear Bene:

I can't thank you enough for your cutting edge releases about what's happening in the US government, around the country and world. Your work is a thankful and much needed progressive informed voice in the appelling "corporate owned" national media world in which we live – a world that chooses to keep us entertained and ill-informed.

Thank you so much and please keep the information flowing!!!

Sincerely,

Heather Gray, Producer "Just Peace" WRFG-Atlanta 89.3 FM Atlanta, Georgia Www.wrfg.org